
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Key dates for your diary 
 

6th March: 2:45pm Parent sharing 
sessions 
7th March: World Book Day- wear 
pyjamas to school 
12th and 13th March: Parents evening  
13th March: Book fair arrives 
27th March: Year 6 Easter 
Fundraising Day 
28th March: Last day  
15th April: Term 5 starts  
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In Term 4 we will be studying fractions, 
decimals and percentages in Maths, followed 
by algebra. Our History topic this term is 
World War 2 with a focus on the Battle of 
Britain. We are continuing this theme in our 
English where we are reading about 2 young 
evacuees, Olive and Cliff, in Letters from a 
Lighthouse, and writing letters and diaries 
from different character’s perspectives. This 
is already proving a very popular topic with 
pupils! In D.T, children will be evaluating the 
structures of WW2 shelters before 
designing and building their own.  

Home Learning 
Spellings 

Spelling Shed log ins have been issued 
to children and assignments set from 

Monday - Monday 
 

Maths 
Personalised Maths home learning will be 

set weekly on Sumdog. 
 

Reading 
Please read daily and record this in your 
Reading Record. This can be your school 
reading book or your book from the 40 

book challenge.  
 

Tea Time Talks 
3 questions will be sent home weekly for 

you to discuss on the previous week’s 
learning.  

 
 

P.E./Games 
Indoor P.E Tuesday 

Outdoor P.E. Thursday 
 
Indoor P.E – please wear shorts and a t-shirt. 
Outdoor P.E - please wear trainers and appropriate sports 
wear to suit the weather. 
No branded clothes please.  
 

 Easter fundraising:  
To start raising money for end of year 
celebrations, Year 6 will be hosting a fundraising 
day on Wednesday 27th March.  
Activities will include: a cake sale, pin the tail on 
the rabbit, an Easter Egg hunt, an egg decorating 
competition, guess how many eggs are in the jar 
and name the bunny.  
 

SATS – Term 5  
Just a reminder that Year 6 will be sitting their SATS next term, the week beginning 13th 
May. Please ensure your child is reading as much as possible at home and completing their 
homework regularly to consolidate what is being taught in school. There will be lots of 
revision opportunities within school, but please ask if you have any queries.  


